
Share Smiles During the Holidays 

The holidays are approaching! Some of you may have put a decent dent in your shopping list 

already thanks to the Black Friday and Cyber Monday sales. For those of you still searching for 

gifts for those closest to you, here's a way to finish your list and help Center for Literacy (CFL) at 

the same time at no extra cost to you. 

If you shop online using Amazon, all you have to do is change your bookmarked URL to 

http://smile.amazon.com and you can continue to shop but give back as well. When you shop at 

AmazonSmile, Amazon donates 0.5% of the purchase price to CFL at no extra cost to the 

shopper. Donations from this site could provide books for a learner and his/her family, a session 

with one of our learning coaches to discuss life goals, or a few hours with a tutor.  

If this is the first time you are using AmazonSmile, navigate to http://smile.amazon.com/ch/23-

7043544 and support us every time you shop. Once you designate CFL as your nonprofit 

recipient, you won’t have to think about it again as long as you use the new link. 
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